
 

Altar flowers are given in loving memory of 
Paul Fernandez (7 years) from Myrna. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of Carol Landis 
from her husband Daryl. 

 

Altar flowers are given in honor of 
Brigitte & Steve Glaser’s 
55th wedding anniversary. 

 

Altar flowers are given in memory of 
Richard, Sharon, Pauline, & Mahase 

from Shirley Stark. 

 

Weekly Announcements for 
Sunday, June 8, 2025 

 
 

 

CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE for NEWS 
 

 

It’s not too late to REGISTER for VBS 
"Magnified!" is coming to St. John's beginning tomorrow,  

Mon., June 9 for four evenings through Thurs., June 12.  The 
fun begins with family meals at 5:30pm followed by the VBS 

program from 6:00-8:00pm.  Register online at 
https://www.myvbs.org/sjlmidland 

 
 

L I F E C L I N I C  F U N D R A I SE R  
C O N C L U DI N G  S O O N !  

Please return all BAB Y  B OT T LE S by next Sunday, J une 
15!  Y ou may bring them to church on Sunday or turn in 
any day in the church office between 9am and 2pm.  Hknn"

y kvj "eqkpu."dknnu."qt"c"ej gem"o cf g"qwv"vq"NkhgE nkpke"
E qo o wpkv{ "T guqwtegu0""T his fundraiser which ran from 

M other’s Day to F ather’s Day, helps support the work of 
the local L ifeClinic chapters that provide Christian 

support to new parents. 
 

SJL Men’s Softball 
Come cheer on the St. John's men's softball team each Monday, 

evening.  You can find the season schedule along with 
directions to the fields on the bulletin board and the church 

website.  They play Monday nights! 
 
 
 
 

Prayer Request as of 6-6-25: 
• All who face illness of any kind, including Dave & Terri, Roger, 

Doreen, Joyce, Pat, Helen, Elaine, Matt, Fred, Betty, Earldine, Bob 
& Mark.  

• Marge who fell recently and broke her hip. She had surgery last 
Tuesday and is now doing rehabilitation at Brittney Manor. 

• Submitting Prayer Requests: 
1. stop in the church office on Monday-Thursday from 8 to 4 to 

add your request to the paper listing. 
2. use the link on our website called “Prayer Request” and 

complete the form; an email is sent to Pastor Parsons.  
3. email Ann Tolly to get added to the “prayer chain” which she 

distributes via email to individuals who have elected to be in 
her prayer group, anntolly@charter.net    

 
The Visitation Team is asking for your prayers and encouragement 

for our members who are in facilities or on our home visitation 
roster. If you would like to encourage our shut ins with cards 

please speak with Linda Bebeau or put a request in mailbox C194 
and a list will be supplied to you! 

 
 
 

Pulpit flowers are provided by Betty Laeder 
in memory of her loving husband Leroy. 
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